
Gibbs Conference 2016 
 

Things to Bring 
 
The Touch of Nature Environmental Center can be a bit… rustic, and therefore attendees 
should be prepared to spend some time in a forested outdoor setting.  In particular, 
visibility can be difficult on the pathways between buildings and the bonfire area, 
especially late at night.  Therefore, all conference participants should bring the following: 
 

 Warm clothes 

 A flashlight 

 Appropriate footwear for hiking or canoeing in the afternoons 
 
Students or postdocs who are presenting posters should also consider bringing pushpins 
or Velcro for the evening poster sessions. 
 
In addition to this, all participants who are not staying in the Little Grassy Lodge should 
bring the following: 
 

 Soap and shampoo 

 A towel and washcloth 

 Shower shoes or flip flops 
 
Finally, those who are staying in the cabins may want to consider bringing a sleeping bag, 
a pillow, or extra blankets.  While linens are provided for all conference participants, the 
cabins are not well insulated and can get rather cold. 
 
If you are a first-time participant and have questions about the experience at Touch of 
Nature, please contact one of the organizers. 


